
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Update: Pipe installation activities begin Wednesday, April 25 

King County's contractor will begin the final process to install a new pipe for the Magnolia Wet 

Weather Facility. The first step will be to fuse pipe sections on 32nd and Clise Place W, beginning 

Wednesday morning. King County's Community Services team has been working with residents most 

affected in the work area as pipe installation approaches. We will be on site or available throughout 

pipe installation. 

Important notes for neighbors 

Crews will begin to fuse and stage longer sections of the pipe 
Wednesday morning, April 25 at 10 a.m. At that time, the east 
side of 32nd Avenue West will be blocked and delays up to 2 
hours will occur.  Pedestrians can walk by the area. Residents will 
be able to drive through most of the day. 

Once longer sections of pipe are fused, crews will begin installing 
and fusing the full pipeline as early as Thursday, April 26. At that 
time, overnight work will begin. Pipe installation must continue 
around the clock and may take up to four days to complete. 

 

If you do not live in the project area 

Please be considerate of the project neighbors who are affected by this work. 

• You can safely view the project work from the Howe Street Bridge 
• Avoid 32nd Avenue West during pipe installation work. One lane of the road will be occupied by 

project equipment and materials. The remaining lane must stay open for resident and emergency 
access 
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• There will be no parking available for non-residents during the pipe installation work. Parking is also 
limited in surrounding areas, including 33rd Avenue West and Wolfe Street. Closure of the parking 
lane on Clise Place West will mean some residents must park in the neighborhood away from their 
homes 

 

 

Call: 24-hour construction hotline at 206-205-5969 
Email: monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov 
Search: “Magnolia storage” at kingcounty.gov 

 
 

 
Alternative formats available: 206-477-5371 or TTY relay: 711 
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